
February 2023 

 

  

Hello Parents/Guardians, 
 

Georges P. Vanier is very excited to welcome your child to our school.  This 
week your child will have the opportunity to meet with our guidance counselor 
and music/band teacher to talk about our school and answer any questions they 
may have.  
 

February is registration month and in preparation for your child to come to GPV, 
parents need to complete the attached form deciding if your child will take 
Band.  All other information will be automatically transferred to Georges P. 
Vanier.  
 

We will be holding a parent information session on Feb 9, 2023 from 6-6:30 in 
the school for parents. Later in the year we will have an opportunity for students 
to come up to Vanier to get a tour. 
 

Attached is a letter from our Band teacher providing more information about the 
band program. Should you have any questions please feel free to reach out.   
 

Ms. Ferguson  fergusonm@hrce.ca (Band and music 6 teacher) 
 

Andrea Pugsley-Connell apugsley@hrce.ca (Principal) 
 

Please have your child return the completed form to their homeroom teacher by 
Wednesday, February 15th.  
 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Andrea Pugsley-Connell 
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